
EAK. 
EAR Committee 

From: 	 Cristiane Martins <crisraiz@mac.com > 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, November 16, 2016 11:59 AM 
To: 	 EAR Committee 
Subject: 	 Old Maui high area development 

I am writing this email to testify against the development at the old my high 
area. 
We do not need another paia town above hookipa, paia town it self has 
grown more than it should and traffic is already bad. We do not have the 
infrastructure to support a project like this. And I am disappointed that the 
public is not aware of this plan. 
People come to Hawaii and the north shore of Maui looking for silence 
peace and healing. Well we can't find that in Kihei or Lahaina so please let's 
keep the country country and if we build anything in that area it needs to be 
for the keiki of Hawai'i. 
Mahalo 
Best regards, 
Cristiane Martins 

Sent from my iPhone 
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